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Full Text

As part of the active engagement of IFAD with indigenous peoples’ issues, the
Permanent Forum recommends that the Indigenous Peoples Assistance Facility be
incorporated into the organization’s general budget so as to guarantee
sustainability and the transfer of good practices and lessons learned within IFAD
programmes and projects. The Permanent Forum also recommends that the
facility extend its funding directly to indigenous peoples’ organizations. Support
for indigenous peoples’ organizations should have as its point of departure the co-
administration and co implementation of the projects.
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Methods of Work, Cooperation


